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Outer Appearance Change of the A Series Motion Controller (Small Type) 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi motion controllers and FA products. 
The standard marks, etc., on the power supply door of the A series motion controller (small type) will be 
changed. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 
General specifications, performance specifications, functions and dimensions remain the same as 
conventional ones. 
 
1. Reason for Change 

Reviews on standard mark indications and attachment positions 
 
2. Target Models 

A171SHCPUN, A172SHCPUN, A173UHCPU, A173UHCPU-S1 
 
3. Details of Change 

(1) Instead of using a sticker, the CE mark will be silk-printed. 
Reason: To prevent the sticker from coming off due to degradation over time 

 
(2) The combined UL mark will be used. 

Reason: To unify the separate UL marks of Canada and the United States 
 

(3) The attachment position of the high-voltage mark will be moved. 
Reason: To move the mark to an appropriate position (a place near the terminal of 100 to 240 VAC). 
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Figure 1. Indications outside the door Figure 2. Indications inside the door 

 
4. Schedule 

These changes will be made sequentially from January 2014 production. 
There may be cases when both new and old products exist in the distribution stage. We ask for your 
understanding in this matter. 

 
5. Production Discontinuation 

The production of the target models will be discontinued on the last day of September 2014 and the 
schedule remains the same. 
(Refer to the Sales and Service No.12-14E.) 

 


